
W�������� S����� F��	�� P
����’ C�

        
Iain CallanderIain CallanderIain CallanderIain Callander

                      Secretary                      Secretary                      Secretary                      Secretary    
                      Whitehill FP Club                      Whitehill FP Club                      Whitehill FP Club                      Whitehill FP Club

                      6a Corstorphine Road                      6a Corstorphine Road                      6a Corstorphine Road                      6a Corstorphine Road
                      Edinburgh EH12 6HN                      Edinburgh EH12 6HN                      Edinburgh EH12 6HN                      Edinburgh EH12 6HN

                             Tel: 07780 991505                             Tel: 07780 991505                             Tel: 07780 991505                             Tel: 07780 991505

21st  September, 2023

Dear fellow former pupils and friends,

We are pleased to announce the welcome return of our Autumn Lunch.  A chance to meet up with 
friends old and new.

AUTUMN LUNCHAUTUMN LUNCHAUTUMN LUNCHAUTUMN LUNCH

Thursday 26Thursday 26Thursday 26Thursday 26thththth October, 2023, 12.30 for 1.00pm October, 2023, 12.30 for 1.00pm October, 2023, 12.30 for 1.00pm October, 2023, 12.30 for 1.00pm

The Glasgow Marriott, Argyle St., Glasgow.The Glasgow Marriott, Argyle St., Glasgow.The Glasgow Marriott, Argyle St., Glasgow.The Glasgow Marriott, Argyle St., Glasgow.

The lunch will be held at the Marriott Hotel in Argyle Street on the ground floor  Waverley Suite.

There will be a raffle and we welcome all donations of prizes on the day.  A table will be provided just inside 
the door of the suite where guests can deposit their raffle prizes.  Please support this raffle.

The meal will be of two courses, main and dessert; a vegetarian and Halal choice will be available.  You will be 
aware that prices have risen across all sectors and therefore we face a significant increase in the cost of the 
lunch this year.  We have negotiated the best price possible with the hotel and have subsidised the charge from 
our funds.  However the cost for the lunch has now increased to £25.00 per person.

Please confirm if you require a vegetarian or Halal meal, or have a food allergy on the reply slip and send it with 
your cheque in payment to the above address before 12th October.12th October.12th October.12th October.

Cheques should be made payable to Whitehill School FP Dinner ClubCheques should be made payable to Whitehill School FP Dinner ClubCheques should be made payable to Whitehill School FP Dinner ClubCheques should be made payable to Whitehill School FP Dinner Club

Payment can be made by BACS, to Santander Bank, Sort Code 09-01-29 and Account No: 20431132Payment can be made by BACS, to Santander Bank, Sort Code 09-01-29 and Account No: 20431132Payment can be made by BACS, to Santander Bank, Sort Code 09-01-29 and Account No: 20431132Payment can be made by BACS, to Santander Bank, Sort Code 09-01-29 and Account No: 20431132
(Please give your name etc., as reference on BACS payment)

If you are travelling to the Marriott by car, please let me have your car registration, and we will register this with 
reception to avoid you having to obtain a parking ticket or an annoying fine.  We have been allotted eight free 
parking spaces.

We look forward to seeing you at the lunch.

Yours sincerely,

Iain A. Callander
Secretary


